
Legislators, 
 
I've been trying to understand HB 4145. I have read through it several times. And after each time, I 
become more concerned.  
 
Legislators have no business defining who my family are. And people, I've had sex with 25 years ago. 
That I haven't seen in the last 22 years are not my family! 
 
Maybe it's best for legislators not to put anytime into crazy legislation like HB 4145. And use the time to 
actually help the people of Oregon.  
 
NO HB 4140 
 
Jim Corso 
jim@jimcorso.com 
541-743-1493 
288 B St 
Creswell, OR 97426 
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